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 25th April 2011 

The Hon’ble Minister of Youth Affairs & Sports 
The Government of India, New Delhi, India  
 
Respected Sir,  
 
We the Confederation of Asian Roller Sports (C.A.R.S) are the Governing body of the          
“ Roller Sports ” in Asia. We were recognized by Olympic Council of Asian in 2006. 
 
Our international Parent body is Federation Internationale de Roller Sports (FI.R.S.), recognized 
by International Olympic Committee and The World Games. 
 
India, Japan and Hong Kong were founder members of C.A.R.S. established in 1978. 
 
Our member countries and regions from Asia include Bangladesh, Chinese Taipei, D.P.R.Korea, 
Hong Kong China, India, Indonesia, Iran, Japan, Macau China, Mongolia, Pakistan, Philippines, 
Singapore, South Korea, Republic of China and Thailand.  
 
We have been conducting “Asian Championships” every alternate year. So far we have held 
14 Asian Championships in the Speed, Hockey and Artistic disciplines. 
 
Our promotion is well supported by participation of India in every Asian Championship.  
 
In fact Roller Skating Federation of India successfully conducted 12th Roller Hockey & Inline 
Hockey Championship 2007 at Sports Authority of India’s Campus in Kolkata city. 
 
With growing popularity of “Roller Sports” it has been included as a competitive event at the 
16th Asian Games and also at 3rd Asian Beach Games, China to be held in 2012.    
 
We believe your government is drafting a new policy for sports in India. We therefore put 
forward our sincere suggestion that amid continued growth of “Roller Sports in India” with 
thousands of young participants taking part in the competitions from all over the country and 
that “India secured medals at 16th Asian Games”, you may please consider upgrading “Roller 
Sport” to priority rank and help us with its promotion in Asia. 
 
Thanking you, 
  
With regards, 

 

Sheng Zhiguo 
President of CARS 


